
Miramar Elementary School Advisory Council Meeting 

May 17, 2022 at 2:30 pm 

On Campus in School Library 

 

Attendees: No Quorum Present 

Joanne Schlissel-Principal, Marie Dumervil-Assistant Principal and Recorder, Jill Colon-BYU 
Steward, Shuntill Demps- Non-Instructional Para/BTU Rep, Royice Jones 5th Grade Gifted 
Parent, Demetri Brown-Nominated SAC Chair 

 

Call to Order: 

• A meeting of the Miramar Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the school 
library on May 17, 2022. 

• Mr. Brown called the meeting to order at 2:30pm. Ms. Dumervil recorded the minutes for 
this meeting. 

 

Welcome: 

Everyone was welcomed and agendas were emailed to everyone. 

Principal’s Message: 

• Ms. Schlissel welcomed everyone and stated that Miramar Elementary is still testing and 
we are close to the end and preparing for summer school. 

SESSIR Update: 

• SESSIR was emailed to everyone and available to view on Miramar Elementary’s 
website. Teachers, Staff, Parents and Community Members were given an opportunity to 
give feedback. No feedback given. 

SAC Funds Update: 

• Full Quorum is needed to vote for the usage of SAC funds for technology. Teachers, 
Staff, Parents and Community Members were given an opportunity to give feedback. No 
feedback was given. 

Budget Presentation and Updates for the 2022-2023 School Year: 

• Ms. Schlissel presented the budget for the upcoming school year. Teachers, Staff, Parents 
and Community Members were given an opportunity to give feedback. No feedback was 
given. 



Review of Upcoming School Improvement Plan and Title I Addendum 

• The upcoming SIP and Title I Addendum was reviewed. Ms. Schlissel stated that since 
there will be no FSA next year the SIP will look different. Teachers, Staff, Parents, and 
Community Members were given an opportunity to give feedback. No feedback was 
given. 

Review of Upcoming School Level Parent and Family Engagement Plan 

• The upcoming PFEP was reviewed, and Teachers, Staff, Parents and Community 
Members were allowed to give feedback. No feedback was given. 

Meeting Adjournment: 

Mr. Brown motioned to adjourn the meeting at 3:00pm. Motion carried unanimously. 

 


